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From: LYNN ABRAHAMS

To: GivenK@robben-island.org.za
Date: 2013/01/18 03:51 PM

Subject: Disposal off redundant equipment

Dear Mr. Kokela,

According to the experts the list of objects primarily consist of old computers and office furniture and therefore has no
heritage value. The experts therefore felt that there is no need for them to view any of the items on your list and therefore
you could continue with the disposal of such redundant equipment.

Kind Regards,

Lynn Abrahams
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From: REGINA ISAACS

To: raydabecker@gmail.com

Date: 2013/01/18 09:53 AM

Subject: Fwd: RE: Disposal off redundant equipment 3/3/8/3
Attachments: LISTS_OF_DISPOSALS.xlIsx

CC: AZOLA MKOSANA; LYNN ABRAHAMS

Dear Rayda

I trust that you are well and rested, ready to face the ups and downs of 2013.

Attached, is a list of objects that Robben Island Museum intends to dispose of. They have requested SAHRA assess whether
there are any objects of heritage value that must be preserved. There are no descriptions of the objects and if necessary, 1
shall gladly request such.

Please review and advise whether a visit to view the objects would be necessary as well as whether we should request
descriptions of some of the objects. Any other advice would be appreciated. Lynn Abrahams, copied into this e-mail, has
been employed in our office and she will be dealing with this matter.

We look forward to your guidance

Regards

Regina

>>> Given Kokela <GivenK@robben-island.org.za> 1/18/2013 9:33 AM >>>
Dear Mr Mkosana

Please find the attached list of assets to be disposed as requested. Sorry for the late response.
I'll be locking forward to your call. My details are attached below.

Alternative number- 082 695 1117

Regards

Tinyiko Given Kokela

From: AZOLA MKOSANA [mailto:AMKOSANA@sahra.org.za]
Sent: 15 January 2013 02:02 PM

To: Given Kokela

Cc: DUMISANI SIBAYI; Regina Isaacs

Subject: RE: Disposal off redundant equipment

Dear Mr. Kokela

Mr. Dumisani Sibayi has forwarded your email to the Heritage Objects Unit and thank you very much for consulting SAHRA in
this regard. You are correct when you say officials from SAHRA should be engaged when embarking on the above mentioned
process. It is phenomenal to know that the redundant furniture and equipment has been clearly identified and isolated from
working equipment which will make it easy for us to start the process.

The process that will follow now is that SAHRA will have to assess the redundant objects and see their heritage significance.
This coming Friday our Office will give you a call so that we can discuss about a date that would be suitable to come to the
Island and view the objects with experts that would be identified by SAHRA, kindly furnish me with your contact number.
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In the meantime you can forward me a list of the redundant furniture as well as the equipment you have referred to so that
I can know exactly what is it we will be dealing with there. I am saying this because furniture is diverse and at this stage it is
also not ciear on your email that what kind of equipment you are referring upon.

Lastly I would like to know what kind of 'disposal’ you talking about, this will enable us to keep proper records as to what will
be happening exactly.

Please do not hesitate to come back to me should you need any clarity in this regard.
I trust that you find this in order.
Kind regards

Azola Mkosana

Assistant Heritage Objects Control Officer
South African Heritage Resources Agency
PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa
E-mail: amkosana@sahra.org.za

Phone : 27 (0)21 462 4502

Fax : 27 (0)21 462 4509

cell: 27 (0)73 391 7140

Web : www.sahra.org.za

This message may contain information which is confidential, private or privileged in nature. If ou are not the intended
recipient, you may not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is attached to this message.
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail, facsimile or telephone and
thereafter return and/or destroy the original message.

Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender except where the sender specifically states them to be
those of South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Please note that the recipient must scan this email and any attached files for viruses and the like. SAHRA accepts no
liability of whatever nature for any loss, liability, damage or expense resulting directly or indirectly from the access and/or
downloading of any files which are attached to this

e-mail message.

Disclaimer:
All views or opinions expressed in this electronic message and its attachments are the views of the sender and do not
necessarily reflect the views and opinions of the Robben-Island Museum. No employee of Robben Island Museum is entitled
to conclude a binding contract on behalf of the Robben Island Museum unless he/ she is an Accounting Officer of the Robben
Island Museum, or his or her authorized representative. The information contained in this message and its attachments may
be confidential or privileged and is for the use of the named recipient only, except where the sender specifically states
otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone.
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From: AZOLA MKOSANA

To: Given Kokela

Date: 2013/01/18 09:53 AM

Subject: RE: Disposal off redundant equipment ' -
cc: LYNN ABRAHAMS

Dear Mr. Kokela

I would like to thank you for your feedback, it is highly appreciated. I have forwarded your email to my colleague Lynn
Abrahams who will be taking over this matter as from now. I have inciuded her on this email, she will be liaising with
you as from now. You can also contact her on 021 462 4502.

Kind regards
Azola Mkosana

Azola Mkosana

Assistant Heritage Objects Control Officer
South African Heritage Resources Agency
PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa
E-mail: amkosana@sahra.org.za

Phone : 27 (0)21 462 4502

Fax : 27 (0)21 462 4509

cell: 27 (0)73 391 7140

Web : www.sahra.org.za

This message may contain information which is confidential, private or privileged in nature. If ou are not the
intended recipient, you may not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is attached to
this message.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail, facsimile or telephone and
thereafter return and/or destroy the original message.

Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender except where the sender specifically states them
to be

those of South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Please note that the recipient must scan this email and any attached files for viruses and the like. SAHRA accepts no
liability of whatever nature for any loss, liability, damage or expense resulting directly or indirectly from the access
and/or downloading of any files which are attached to this :
e-mail message.

>>> Given Kokela <GivenK@robben-island.org.za> 2013/01/18 09:33 AM >>>
Dear Mr Mkosana

Please find the attached list of assets to be disposed as requested. Sorry for the late response.
I'll be looking forward to your call. My details are attached below.

Alternative number- 082 695 1117

Regards
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From: AZOLA MKOSANA

To: LYNN ABRAHAMS; REGINA ISAACS

Date: 2013/01/18 09:38 AM

Subject: Fwd: RE: Disposal off redundant equipment
Attachments: RE: Disposal off redundant equipment -
HiRand L

Mr. Kokela from Robben Island has come back to us with the requested list of redundant heritage objects intended
for disposal, please see attached.

Kind regards

Azola Mkosana
Assistant Heritage Objects Control Officer
- South African Heritage Resources Agency
PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa
E-mail: amkosana@sahra.org.za
Phone : 27 (0)21 462 4502
Fax : 27 (0)21 462 4509
«cell: 27 (0)73 391 7140
Web : www.sahra.org.za

This message may contain information which is confidential, private or privileged in nature. If ou are not the
intended recipient, you may not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is attached to
this message.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail, facsimile or telephone and
thereafter return and/or destroy the original message.

Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender except where the sender specifically states them
to be

those of South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Please note that the recipient must scan this email and any attached files for viruses and the like. SAHRA accepts no
liability of whatever nature for any loss, liability, damage or expense resulting directly or indirectly from the access
and/or downloading of any files which are attached to this '

e-mail message.
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Tinyiko Given Kokela

————— Original Message-----

From: AZOLA MKOSANA [mailta:AMKOSANA®sahra.org.zal
Sent: 15 January 2013 02:02 PM

To: Given Kokela

Cc: DUMISANI SIBAYIL Regina Isaacs

Subject: RE: Disposal off redundant equipment

Dear Mr. Kokela

Mr. Dumisani Sibayi has forwarded your email to the Heritage Objects Unit and thank you very much for consulting
SAHRA in this regard. You are correct when you say officials from SAHRA should be engaged when embarking on the
above mentioned process. It is phenomenal to know that the redundant furniture and equipment has been clearly
identified and isolated from working equipment which will make it easy for us to start the process.

The process that will follow now is that SAHRA will have to assess the redundant objects and see their heritage
significance. This coming Friday our Office will give you a call so that we can discuss about a date that would be
suitable to come to the Island and view the objects with experts that would be identified by SAHRA, kindly furnish me
with your contact number.

In the meantime you can forward me a list of the redundant furniture as well as the equipment you have referred to
so that I can know exactly what is it we will be dealing with there. I am saying this because furniture is diverse and at
this stage it is also not clear on your email that what kind of equipment you are referring upon.

Lastly I would like to know what kind of 'disposal' you talking about, this will enable us to keep proper records as to
what will be happening exactly.

Please do not hesitate to come back to me should you need any clarity in this regard.
I trust that you find this in order.
Kind regards

Azola Mkosana

Assistant Heritage Objects Control Officer
South African Heritage Resources Agency
PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa
E-mail: amkosana@sahra.org.za

Phone : 27 (0)21 462 4502

Fax : 27 (0)21 462 4509

cell: 27 (0)73 391 7140

Web : www.sahra.org.za

This message may contain information which is confidential, private or privileged in nature. If ou are not the
intended recipient, you may not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is attached to
this message.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail, facsimile or telephone and
thereafter return and/or destroy the original message.
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Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender except where the sender specifically states them
to be

those of South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Please note that the recipient must scan this email and any attached files for viruses and the like. SAHRA accepts no
liability of whatever nature for any loss, liability, damage or expense resulting directly or indirectly from the access
and/or downloading of any files which are attached to this

e-mail message.

Disclaimer:
All views or opinions expressed in this electronic message and its attachments are the views of the sender and do not
necessarily reflect the views and opinions of the Robben-Island Museum. No employee of Robben Island Museum is
entitled to conclude a binding contract on behalf of the Robben Island Museum unless he/ she is an Accounting
Officer of the Robben Island Museum, or his or her authorized representative. The information contained in this
message and its attachments may be confidential or privileged and is for the use of the named recipient only, except
where the sender specifically states otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy or deliver this
message to anyone.
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